

Dear Tournament Participants,

We have continued to monitor events pertaining to the Corona Virus (COVID-19) to determine if it is safe and prudent to host upcoming events. In the past 24 hours there has been more developments and Directives as a result of the COVID-19 virus.

- In Ohio, The Governor of Ohio DeWine has issued an order restricting any mass gatherings amid this current pandemic. We regret to announce the cancellation of the 2020 AAU Cincinnati Grand Prix.
- Other Large events have also simultaneously been cancelled.
- Our regional health district has begun cancelling sporting events that exceed a certain number of participants/spectators. Consequently, we will be cancelling the remaining events this year.

We are saddened to have to cancel any tournaments as we know that this will disappoint many of our teams and their families. We also know the safety of our participants, staff, family and community is of far more importance and do not want to put anyone at risk. Please continue to follow us on Championsportingevents.com to stay current on future tournaments once the threat has dissipated.

Sincerely,

Sindee Snow